
NCTCOG’s RCCC recommends adopting these codes with no local amendments, other than the 
regional amendments, as expeditiously as possible. The ultimate goal is regional uniformity in 
the building codes for the North Central Texas region. By achieving the standardization of 
building codes across the region municipalities, contractors, architects, builders, and 
manufacturers bene�t from positive economic impacts.

The North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) Executive Board, upon the 
recommendation of the Regional Codes Coordinating Committee (RCCC) and its Advisory 
Boards, endorsed the most recent regional amendments to the 2018 International Codes 
on September 27, 2018. The Executive Board encourages your jurisdiction to adopt the 
following 2018 International Codes and regional amendments:

• International Building Code
• International Energy Construction Code
• International Existing Building Code
• International Fire Code 
• International Fuel Gas Code

• International Mechanical Code 
• International Plumbing Code 
• International Residential Code 
• International Swimming Pool and Spa Code 
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In addition, the Executive Board endorsed the 2018 International Wildland-Urban 
Interface Code Opinion Statement.

Regional amendments to the 2018 International Codes can be found at the following website:
 https://www.nctcog.org/envir/regional-building-codes/amendments

For more information contact Ryann Cline at
rcline@nctcog.org.


